
May 25, 2025 

Welcome!

 Good morning and welcome to the Northwest Church of 

Christ! We are so glad you have joined us this morning as 

we approach the throne of our God. If you are new to 

our church family, then please let us know as we would 

love to meet you and pray blessings over you and anyone 

else who has come here with you. We are thankful you 

have chosen to spend time with us and God this morning. 

We are so glad you’re here! 

Service Times

Sunday 10:30 Worship 
Sunday 9:15 Bible Class 

Sunday Evening 6:00 
www.nwchurch.us WI-FI Password—northwestcc 210-688-3002 

Tell Us
You’re
Here! 

Tell Us You’re Here by using this

QR code and add any prayer

request that you might have. If

any of your contact information

in the directory is incorrect,

please let us know that also. 

 

Welcome

VBS 2025
June 23-25 From 9-12

YEEHAW! Helpers needed!!
Email mistysellards@gmail.com

with any questions or to volunteer
to help.

     
NO Sonshine hour during the

summer

There will be no sunshine hour
during the summer we will start
back in the fall. Last sonshine hour
will be the 25th.

Help Wanted 
Teachers needed for summer quarter

Pre K-Kinder 

4  Gradeth

5  grade.th

contact Stacey Sellards with any questions.



Camp Ten:10
 

2nd-5th Grade

July 24th-27th

Forms are in the Church office
for you to pick up and fill out.

Donations for orphanage in Mexico

They are in need of groceries for the summer since the
children will be home from school. We are asking for

donations to help her feed the children. Monetary
donations are preferred but the following items will also be

accepted.
Sugar 
Flour 
Vegetable oil 
Rice 
Dry pinto beans
Oatmeal 
Canned vegetables (green beans, carrots, corn, tomato
sauce)
Pasta (shells, elbow, vermicelli)
Knorr chicken flavored granulated bouillon in 32 oz.
jars

Monetary donations may be given to either Noey
Cheatham or Dan Huber.
Food donations may be placed in the ladies Bible class
room next to the kitchen.

 Sign up for camp 
 

Web address to sign up: 
https://www.camp51.com/
register 

Dates: July 6th– 11th 

Prayer Requests
Steve has a bad cough (Noey)

Children's Offering
because the food pantry is in
such need, we are asking our
children to bring shelf stable
breakfast items instead of their
coins and drop them in the
collection bucket on Sundays.
We are supporting our
community and food pantry by
helping in this way. 

Plastic Bags
Please bring in any

unwanted used plastic
grocery bags 

He gave me a song, a wonderful song. 
singing fellowship tonight at 6:00 PM

Let’s sing of our wonderful god 


